The Glen of Pacific Grove Homeowners Association
24571 Silver Cloud Court Suite 101
Monterey, CA 93940
(831) 647-2442

June 29, 2022

Dear Glen of Pacific Grove Owners and Residents:

The Board of Directors would like to inform the community regarding their efforts to
maintain and restore the lake to its normal condition.

Solitude Lake Management, who is contracted with The Glen of Pacific Grove HOA to
service the lake, treated the area to eliminate the overgrowth of vegetation. When they
returned earlier this week, the treatment worked and eliminated most of the invasive
vegetation. The big koi is still swimming around the lake.

They will be removing the treated vegetation from the bank this week and will return
next week to begin removal of the algae from the lake surface, and they will be checking
the oxygen levels in the lake as well.

The fountains have been running for twenty-four (24) hours at a time to help lessen the
current condition and will continue to run until Solitude Lake Management removes the

algae.

The Board of Directors are making every attempt to restoring the lake to its normal
condition and ask for everyone’s patience during this time.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at the Regency office by phone
(831) 647-2442 or via email lcunningham(@regencymg.com.
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On Behalf of The Glen of Pacific Grove Board of Directors



